
 
 

 David L. Jones 
Air Pollution Control Officer 

November 10, 2011 
 
 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Kern APCD 
2700 "M" Street, Suite 302 
Bakersfield, CA 93301 
 
SUBJECT: Appointment of Members to the 2012-13 Motor Vehicle Emissions Reduction  
  Program Committee  
 
Honorable Board: 
 
The Motor Vehicle Emissions Reduction Program (MVERP) Committee consists of ten 
members appointed by the Governing Board and serve a two year term.  The MVERP 
Committee is charged with developing a list of recommended projects for funding to provide to 
the Governing Board for their consideration.  The MVERP Committee members represent all 
parts of Eastern Kern:  one from California City; two from the Kern River Valley; one from the 
Mojave area; three from the Ridgecrest area; one from the Rosamond area; and two from the 
Tehachapi area.   
 
Staff solicited the Governing Board members to recommend reappointments and nominees for 
their areas that they represent. Attached is the list of MVERP Committee incumbents and 
nominees developed through that process.   
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED your Board reappoint the seven incumbent members and appoint the 
three new members as listed in the attachment to this letter to the Motor Vehicle Emission 
Reduction Program Committee with a term of two years, effective January 1, 2012. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David L. Jones 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
 
DLJ: dm 
Enclosure 
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